
Final Project Meeting: wrap-
up & the show will go on:-)
On 8th Nov 2018, the BizMOOC consortium met for the last time
to  wrap  up  the  final  results,  decide  about  follow-up
initiatives beyond the project and also, took some time to
celebrate the outcome of 3 intensive years of cooperation.
Official  news  will  follow,  but  we  can  already  leak  the
information that the MOOC BOOK continue beyond the project
end. Chapeau!
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